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Comments: As an avid angler with a family of four and user of not only the Eagle River, but the Holy Cross
Wilderness, | strongly object to this project as described. Any more diversion of water from the Eagle River
Valley is a mistake and will negatively effect the Colorado River Watershed and our beloved rivers and fish
habitat. Not to mention further exacerbating potential droughts to come in the future. Have we already forgotten
about our terrible fire season two years ago. Please, on behalf of everyone living in the Eagle River Valley, deny
this project!



